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October 27, 2023

UA Community,

Eligible graduate student employees voted over the last week on whether to form a graduate student employee union. Voting
concluded yesterday and the votes were counted today. Votes in favor of unionization prevailed 314-11.  

The outcome will be certified on November 2 .

After certification, university leadership looks forward to bargaining with the new unit in the future.

Memry Dahl
Chief Human Resources Officer
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